
                      

School will break up at 2pm on Thursday 21st December and we will return on  

Thursday January 4th. 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and we hope for a Happy New Year.  

 

Christmas Party Day 

For all classes is on 

Tuesday 19th December. 

Children are to come in festive dress for 

this day and bring £1.00. This can be a 

Christmas jumper, or clothes in Christmas 

colours.  All monies raised will go towards 

the children’s Christmas Festivities in 

school 
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        Christmas Dinner  

        Tuesday 19th December 

All children are invited to have a Christmas Dinner.  All 

children who currently have a packed lunch need to book their 

Christmas dinner with the school office.  

 

Christmas raffle                    

There are five Christmas hampers to be won.  

• Toy Hamper x 2 

• Chocolate, Wine & Beauty Hamper 

• Chocolate, Wine & Christmas Goodies x 2 

 

Tickets can be purchased at the office at £1 each. The draw 

will be made on Wednesday 20th December.  

                                                                                           

Shoebox Appeal 

Thank you so much for your generosity-

we managed to fill 25 shoe boxes for 

the Samaritan’s Purse Appeal. 

Key Stage 1 Nativity  

Including A Special Appearance 

from the Reception Children 

Performances are: 

Tues 12th – 2pm  

Wed 13th – 9:30am –  

Tickets are £1 each with a 

maximum of 2 per family per 

performance& are available at the 

school office. 

Christmas Film Night 

Wednesday 20th December 

 

KS1 & KS2 Classes will have a Christmas Film Treat straight 

after school on Wednesday 20th December. 

 

There is a cost of £1 per child. A sweet treat and a drink 

will be provided. 

 

ALL CHILDREN ATTENDING THE FILM NIGHT WILL 

NEED COLLECTING AT 4PM. 

 

Reception will have their film treat during the school day 

and will leave at normal home time: 3pm 

Christmas Church Service 

St John’s Church  

Led by Year 5 

Thursday 21st December 

11.00am  

All Y5 Parents welcome to attend 

 

 

 


